MAR 10 1983

Condell Memorial Hospital License No. 12-13645-01

ATTN: Mr. Eugene Pritchard - ¢ 4
Administrator 30-~1S7

Cleveland at Stewart

Libertyville, Illinois 60048

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 28, 1983, informing us of the
steps yon have taken to correct the norcompliance which ve brought to
your attention in our letter dated February 1%, 1083,

As a result of a telephone conversaticn on March 8, 1983 with Dr.
Brendel, it is our understanding thet the results of daily surveys will
be recorded and available for our review. Please inform us if our
understanding is not correct.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

CT. ey

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Kadiation Protection

Section 1
ce w/ltr atd 2/28/83:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Opy
8303170373 830310
’1.2.515223901 PDR - o
1 ' T B T ) |
> .Bu,:/__...cgnliﬁ égt!//s .................... ko
suavibDouglas:rr | Shatterly | '*".‘?ed‘f_ma_rf .................................. e e Ay o At
i T YO IO T ., A0 O - DMRTEOCT

NR( umlu 318 (10-80) Nmf\a 0240 Iy OFF|6|AL RECORD CJOPYA



